
  

 

Loanhead Primary School 

P6/5 Class Newsletter 

Mrs Gilmour-McGuire & Mrs Hogarth 

Term 1 - September 2025 

 

 

Literacy  

We have been learning to 

• Find the main idea and supporting 

detail in a text 

• Identify the features of a non-fiction 

text 

Next we will be learning to 

• Make and organise our own notes 

• Make our handwriting neat and legible 

 

We’ve had a fantastic start to the year, and 

it’s been wonderful to see the children dive 

into new challenges with enthusiasm. We’re 

so proud of how well P6/5 is settling in and 

embracing the new school year. Let’s keep 

this autumn energy flowing as we learn, 

create, and grow together. 

🍂 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

• Identify the properties of 3d shapes 

• Round numbers to the nearest10, 100 

and 100 

Next we will be learning to 

• Solve mathematical problems using a 

range of strategies. 

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning 

• To Identify and classify living things 

• About food chains and food webs 

• About the importance of friendships 

Next we will be learning 

• About the Victorians 

       
 

 

Homework Corner 📚 

This term, homework will focus on practising times 

tables and reading for pleasure. Each child will 

have the opportunity to choose a book from our 

library to bring home and enjoy. We encourage 

families to support reading at home and make it a 

cozy autumn activity! Children should practise their 

times tables weekly and will take part in a times 

tables quiz every Friday to track their progress. 
 

Health & Wellbeing 

We created ‘Inside Out’ portraits in 

Health and Wellbeing showing our 

physical characteristics and our 

personality. 


